PROCUREMENT
CENTRE

Office
Pretoria

Enquiries
Mr. Andre Taliaard

Telephone
(012) 422-6821

Facsimile
(086) 612 -5232

Room
Linton House , Ground

Floor, Brooklyn Bridge |

Pretoria

Reference
RFP 01/2019

Date
28 October 2019

Dear Sir/Madam,

YV SARS

South African Revenue Service

South African Revenue Service
Pretoria Head Office

570 Fehrsen Street

Brooklyn Bridge

Pretoria

P O Box 2127, Groenkloof, 0027
Telephone {012} 422-4000
tenderoffice@sars.gov.za

REQUEST FOR AN EXTENSION
{5 months ending 31 March 2020)

PROVISION OF A PRODUCT MANAGEMENT AND
TRACK AND TRACE SOLUTION FOR CIGARETTES

ORIGINAL CLOSING DATE
EXTENDED CLOSING DATE
EXTENDED CLOSING DATE

NEW CLOSING DATE

NEW PERIOD FOR BIDDERS

CLOSING DATE EXTENSION

; 20 June 2019 at 11:00 AM

: 30 August 2019 at 11:00 AM
31 Cctober 2019 at 11:00 AM
31 March 2020 at 11:00 AM

24 October 2019 to 18 January 2020

TO SUBMIT WRITTEN QUESTIONS

NEW PERIOD FOR SARS RESPONSE

30 October 2019 to 18 January 2020

TO BIDDER’S WRITTEN QUESTIONS

TENDER NUMBER

RFP 01/2019

Please note that the closing date for the abovementioned bid has been extended to Tuesday

31 March 2020 at 11H0O0.

a) The name and address of the bidder

b} BID Number — RFP 01/2019

¢) New revised Closing date — 31 March 2020 at 11H00 am

d} New revised period for Bidders to submit written questions is extended to 18 January

2020




YV SARS

South African Revenue Service

1. All bids must be submitted in original, hard copy format and CD format;

2. Bid documents may either be posted to the Tender Office-SARS Procurement
Department, Linton House, 570 Fehrsen Street, Brooklyn, Pretoria, 0181 or placed
in the tender box at the main entrance at the aforesaid address;

3. Bid documents will only be considered if received by SARS before the closing date
and time, regardiess of the method used in point 2 above;

4. Late bids will not be accepted.

The bid documents must be completed fully.

The extension for a period of five {(05) months, ending 31 March 2020, is requested for the
following reason:

Following on from the issuing of the Track and Trace tender which is scheduled to close on 31
October 2019, SARS Commissioner has reqguested that an independent assurance review be
carried out on the whole Track and Trace project. The review process is currently underway
and the extension is to allow for this review process to run ifs course.

Executive: Procurement
Ms Deliwe Rampa




